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From: Jacqui Frew 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 3:11 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am disappointed to have to write this submission in haste, due to the unrealistic and opportunistic timeline given. Like 
many Tasmanians, I feel my concerns about cost, location and design have been completely ignored by the State 
Government caving in to a voracious AFL and very noisy minority of AFL lovers. By no means all football supporters 
endorse a stadium, but for those who follow other, more popular codes, the costly, fund-draining AFL stadium is a very 
problematic proposition. The other uses suggested by the proponents simply do not stack up. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Please note, I want the guidelines to ensure that all project consultants be at arm’s length from the Tasmanian 
Government. 

I also want the guidelines to set out requirements for photo montages that show Tasmanians realistic images of the 
proposed stadium and its overwhelming impact on its surroundings. 

Yours faithfully, 

Jacqui Frew 
 




